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Year 6 Spring Fayre-Thursday 6th April
Year 6 children are planning and running a Spring Fayre to raise money for their summer camp. They need to raise £6,000!
The year 6 children will be selling raffle tickets before and after school from Tuesday 28th March. They are collecting prizes but would also be very grateful for any extra donations for the raffle e.g. Easter Eggs, games, vouchers etc.

As well as stalls run by Year 6, there will also be a Bring and Buy sale of books, toys, games etc. Again, donations would be welcome, as well as any offerings for the very popular cake stall. Any cakes can be brought in on the Thursday morning - these are incredibly popular and the children always run out so don’t be afraid to ‘overdo’ it!
Year 6 would like as many children as possible to come. If they wish to come before 3pm, they must be collected from their classrooms by an adult - 
2pm: Infants/ General public                  
                                       2:30pm: Juniors
Juniors are welcome to come unaccompanied after 3pm. 
Thank-you for all your support - it is much appreciated.

We are really excited and looking forward to a fantastic Spring Fayre!
Hope to see you there...
Year 6 children
